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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 9:03 AM

To: Mottel, Haley

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Re: Uber Letter of Support

Great. Thanks. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On May 28, 2015, at 4:15 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Attached are emails and feedback from House members regarding Governor letter of support for Uber.  

  

Thank you,  

Haley 

  

Haley Mottel 

Legislative Liaison 

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 

Office: (803) 734-0082 

Cell: (803) 240-1512 

HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 
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